
Subject: Change to EH222 and KVS sensor

The ice level sensor used in the EH222 and in the KVS ice level control kit has been changed. The

old and new sensors are not interchangeable, so the related control board has also changed.

When a sensor or control needs replacement, order a KVS kit as the replacement part and replace

both the sensor and board. The kit will have matched parts that work together.

For reference, the new sensor has a metal tip (prior was black) and a different connector where it

plugs onto the control board.
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